
app PP CREDIT UNION 

Monday, August 25, 2025 

RE : Back packs and school supplies donations received on 8/25/25. 

Dear Sant Nirankari Mission, 

Thank you for your donation of backpacks and school supplies to our Chantilly branch. The donation will be 

delivered this week a local elementary school. 

We are thankful for your kindness and thoughtfulness. This donation will help several students have a great 

start on this school year. 

Sincerely, 

Ge 
Pedro Valencia 

Phone 703-679-1222 

pvalencia@applefcu.org 

Apple Federal Credit Union 

Chantilly Branch 


